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From: Eric Peter <ericp@sanjuancountywa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 4:30 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: SJCSO Statement on Proposed Revised Standards for Indigent Defense and Caseload Limits
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

 

Chief Justice Gonzales and Associate Justices,
 
Please see the attached comment from Sheriff Eric Peter and the San Juan County Sheriff’s
Office in opposition to the Proposed Revised Standards for Indigent Defense and Caseload
Limits. I respectfully request our comments on this proposed revision be added to the list of
public comments on this issue.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Eric Peter | Sheriff
San Juan County Sheriff’s Office

96 2nd ST N · PO BOX 669 | Friday Harbor, WA 98250
O: 360-370-7621| C: 360-525-0503|
ericp@sanjuancountywa.gov

Follow us on: Facebook
 
NOTICE: All emails, and attachments, sent to and from San Juan County are public records and may be
subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (RCW 42.56)
NOTE: This email is privileged and confidential and is intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible to deliver it to the
intended recipient, you are hereby advised that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the
sender by telephone or return email, and immediately delete the message from your inbox and delete
folders.
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